
1

Subject: Re-zoning proposal

From: Barbara Torreƫ 
Sent: Sunday, June 1, 2025 6:40 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Re-zoning proposal 

I would like to express my opposiƟon to the proposal to re-zone properƟes in single family neighborhoods to mulƟ-
family.  It would significantly change our neighborhoods and not always for the beƩer.  Please, find another way to 
increase housing in Ann Arbor. 

Barbara Torreƫ 
2110 Ridge Avenue 48104 

Sent from my iPad 


